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April 10, 2017 

Jay Wagner 
Wagner Construction, Inc. 
1850 E 1st Street 
Craig, CO 81625 
 

RE:  Wagner Rock Pit, Permit/File No. M-1999-018, Comments Regarding Construction 
Material Regular (112) Operation Reclamation Conversion Application (CN-1) 

Dear Mr. Wagner: 

On April 6, 2017 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received comments 
regarding the above referenced application from the Division of Water Resources (DWR). Attached 
is a copy of this comment. Please add it to your for file for your records. 

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  
Amy Yeldell at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman St., Room 215, 
Denver, CO 80203. Direct contact can be made by phone at 970-254-8511 or via email at 
amy.yeldell@ state.co.us 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
Department of Natural Resources 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
Phone: (970) 254-8511 
Fax: (970) 241-1516 
 
 
Cc:  
Russ Means, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 
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1313 Sherman St., Room 821 MINtNC AND SAFE=TY
Denver, CO 80203

Response to Notice of 110c to 1120 Construction Materials Reclamation Permit
Conversion Application Consideration

To: Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
From: Justina P. Mickelson, Physical Science Researcher/Scientist

Date: April 6, 2017

Re: Permit No. M- 1999-018

Operator: Wagner Construction, Inc„ Wagner Rock Pit

Section 10, Twp 6 N, Rng 90 W. 6th P. M.; Moffat County

CONDITIONS FOR APPROVAL

The proposed operation does not anticipate exposing groundwater. Therefore, exposure of ground water
must not occur during or after mining operations. 

The applicant has not identified any proposed use of water at the permit site. If water will be used for any
purpose at this site, the applicant will need to document that the water was obtained from a legal source
that allows such industrial use. 

COMMENTS: 

This office has no objections to the Notice of 110c to 112c Construction Materials Reclamation Permit
conversion Application Consideration, 

The applicant may contact the State Engineer's Office with any questions
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